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MATT
How you doing Mrs. Harrison?

ANN
Chief.

MATT
You okay?

ANN
I’m fine.

MATT
Mind if I come in?

ANN
Come in.

MATT
Thank you.

Matt enters the house.

MATT (CONT’D)
Did you, get a good look at this 
fellow?

ANN
Yeah. He was about your height--
your weight--come to think of it he 
kind of looked like you.

MATT
Looked “like me”?  So he was good 
looking?

ANN
No.  Sorry...just not my type.

MATT
So this “ugly” man--you know he he 
got in the house?

ANN
The bedroom window.

Ann leads Matt inside.

MATT
It’s alright if I come in your 
bedroom?

ANN
Yeah. Come in.



Matt inspects the room.  Stops at the window.

MATT
Why don’t you tell me what 
happened?

ANN
Okay. I was asleep. But then I woke 
up ‘cause I felt something.  I saw 
the window was open...and he was 
standing right where you are.

MATT
Right here?

ANN
Uh-huh.

MATT
You sure?

Ann nods.

MATT (CONT’D)
Alright, so what did he do next?

ANN
He came toward me.

MATT
He came towards you?  Like this?

ANN
Yeah.  Then he grabbed me.

MATT
Where?

ANN
(motions to her neck)

Right here.

Matt grabs Ann around the neck.

MATT
Like that?

ANN
Uh-huh.  But he was much stronger 
than you.

MATT
(tightening his grip)

Like that?
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ANN
He forced himself on top of me

Matt forces himself on top of Ann.

MATT
Like that?

ANN
His breath smelled like he’d been 
drinking on the job, like yours.

MATT
Really?  What happened next?

ANN
He kissed me.

MATT
Where?

They kiss.

MATT (CONT’D)
Where, baby?

ANN
And he stripped me naked.  I was 
confused. He ripped my shirt off.

Matt obliges.

MATT
You didn’t put up much of a fight 
did you?

ANN
Oh, really?  I didn’t put up much 
of a fight?

Ann flips Matt over and gets on top of him.

MATT
So you took control?  What did you 
do next?

ANN
Watch me.

MATT
Tell me what you did next?

Matt’s phone rings.
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OFFICER
Chief. Chief, you’ve got to get 
down to Scuttlebutt.  We’ve got a 
situation here. It’s about to blow. 
Chief?

Matt answers.

MATT
Yeah, Tony.  What’s up?

OFFICER
Where are you, Chief?  We need you 
to COME quick.

Ann seduces Matt even more.

OFFICER (CONT’D)
Chief?

MATT
Okay!  Look...Tony...I’m coming 
now.

ANN
No.

MATT
I’ve got to go, baby.  I gotta go 
to work.  So we’ll pick this up 
tomorrow?

ANN
Okay.

MATT
What kind of crime?

ANN
Assault with a deadly weapon.

MATT
Breaking and entering.  See you 
later, baby.
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